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 22 April 2022 
 

Gate Runner Incident at Luke Air Force Base 
 
LUKE AIR FORCE BASE, Arizona – At approximately 3:42 p.m. today, an unidentified 
male drove through the South Gate security checkpoint failing to follow proper base 
entry protocols at Luke Air Force Base.  
 
Members from the 56th Security Forces Squadron deployed an Automated Vehicle 
Barrier, which stopped the moving vehicle. Responding medical personnel pronounced 
the individual deceased. Base officials confirmed the individual was not a military 
member.  
 
The cause of the incident is under investigation. Glendale Police Department is leading 
the investigation.   
 
For questions, please call the Luke AFB Public Affairs Office at (623) 856-6011. 
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